
 
 
 
 
June 2, 2023 
 
 
All Ministerial Workers 
First Elders 
Members SDA Churches 
 
Dear Brethren: 
 

Warm and gracious greetings to the household of faith!  You will agree with me that, 
“If it had not been the Lord who was on our side …”Ps. 124:2 where would we be? 
 
We are elated that we have reached the endemic stage of the covid-19 virus 
pandemic, to God be the glory!  Therefore, the ADCOM of the South Caribbean 
Conference (SCC) voted an adjustment to the Covid-19 protocols for our organization.  
They are: 
 

1. That mask wearing at the SCC Office and in our churches is now 
optional. 

2. That contact tracing and temperature monitoring be discontinued 

3. As far as possible food (potluck) should be served in take away 
containers 

4. That hand hygiene be continued 
5. We encourage persons with flu like symptoms to kindly stay at 

home. 

6. That we maintain the sanitization of the microphones and pulpits  
7. That churches should be sanitized between services 

 
Please be informed that these adjusted protocols take immediate effect.   
 
Additionally, the administration of the SCC has opened a pedestrian gate on Deane 
Street.  As such, persons visiting the SCC Office, the South Caribbean Credit Union 
and the IADPA Book Store can now have easier access to our campus.  We thank 
you for your understanding and we apologize for the inconveniences caused due to 

the construction of the new SCC building.   
 
We also want to inform you that the foundation for the first building is completed.  
The next stage will be to put up the ‘I’ beams which will begin in a few weeks.  We 
thank you for your support and solicit your continued prayers for the success of this 
project.  
 
May God bless you. 
 
Yours in the Master’s Service 
 

 
 
LESLIE MOSES 
President 
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